
Dear Jim: There cook; a po
int at which these of comp

assion must consider that 
there is 

another point at which the
 bravest of souls Una are 

we bles:Imod by assiciation
 with those 

of any other heart?) have 
sustains& all that nortal 

can bear. So, when you
 dial not answer 

your phone when I called y
ou after received a detail

ed account of surveillance
 upon me while 

we were in hc:,,phis en il
iscowry, I wrote the frien

d who informed no without 
benefit of con, 

sultation with ysu alone. 
Lest the rest stalwart of 

the heerie lee timed past 
human endurance 

I song you alone as caron o
f Ty response, Alich is, I 

think, detailed enough. 'vi
ew I as loss 

than the stauncheot of spi
rit ani the stoutest of he

art, so all I want to ale 
is seek relief 

from the sorts. I had a st
rnnge dream that this was 

to have been done last mon
th, but that is 

what happens to these of u
s prone to dreams. I have 

a sine).* ouestion, seekin
g aevaice. Ghat 

I may be able to do is limi
ted. Se, given thi::J new p

roof of surveillance on me,
 winla I in 

your opinion do better to 
seek out one whose special

ty is civil or criminal? I
'm late Getting 

to this because I've been 
answering my nail as 1 ope

n it. The very helpful fri
end who was 

also the subject of this s
urveillance, has been reta

liated azainst. b14 11/16/
74 


